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NOTICE TO MEMBERS 
 
November 16, 2015  
 
Background:  
 
On October 26, 2015 Council approved the proposed Standard of Practice (6): 

Prohibition of a Sexual Relationship with a Patient for circulation for consultation. 

The Standard of Practice outlines the benchmark of interactions between 

Patients and Practitioners, and describe how situations should be handled so 

misconduct can be avoided.  

The Standard of Practice will another step solidifying The College of Traditional 

Chinese Medicine Practitioners and Acupuncturists of Ontario’s commitment to a 

zero tolerance attitude towards sexual abuse.  

Standard of Practice: Prohibition of a Sexual Relationship with a Patient 

 
Deadline 
 
We look forward to receiving your written comments by the January 16, 2016 
deadline. 
 
Please submit your comments by email (preferred) to: 
registrar@ctcmpao.on.ca 
 
 
Alternatively, you may fax your submission to 416.214.0879 or mail your 
submission to:  
 

Purposed Standard of Practice Feedback 
College of Traditional Chinese Medicine Practitioners and 
Acupuncturists of Ontario  
705- 55 Commerce Valley Drive  
Thornhill, ON 
L3T 7V9 

 

For more information about the College and its activities, please visit our 
website 
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